LOS ANGELES PSYCHOANALYTIC SOCIETY AND INSTITUTE
Business Meeting

Thursday, October 16, 1969, 7:45 p.m.
344 North Bedford Drive

Minutes of the Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 7:45 p.m. by Dr. Ourieff, President.
There were 30 members present.

1. The minutes of the meeting of September 18, 1969, were approved as
distributed.

2. Membership Committee - Dr. Hays:

Dr. Hays, Chairman of the Membership Committee announced that
Drs. Allan Compton and Frederick Hoedemaker had applied for member-
ship in the Society/Institute.

3. Announcements:

a. Dr. Ourieff reported with great sorrow that Dr. Max Schur died
on Sunday, October 12, 1969, of a coronary occlusion following
a viral pneumonia. He was to have been the Fenichel-Simmel
Memorial Lecturer next month.

b. Dr. Ourieff stated that the Reiss-Davis Board of Directors has
received 40 letters from the Society/Institute membership. Since
these letters have proven to be quite effective in influencing
the Board, Dr. Ourieff strongly encouraged all Society/Institute
members who have not written to the Reiss-Davis Board to do so
immediately. Reiss-Davis is a psychoanalytic resource we must
work hard to preserve.

The meeting was adjourned at 8 p.m.

Morton Shane, M.D.
Secretary
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